
Top of Mind

Reminders can increase savings deposits at almost no cost to providers

Despite good intentions, people often make less-than-optimal financial choices. In this series,
we match insights from our global research in behavioral economics with specific financial
product and service opportunities for U.S. providers. Providers can use these evidence-based
insights to expand financial inclusion, improve client offerings, and continue to promote
financial health.

Providing access to savings accounts is an important step in bringing financial services to the
poor, but access alone does not guarantee people will save. Many people struggle to develop
good savings habits because they put off saving until a future time, or face so many
seemingly urgent needs today that it is difficult to save for tomorrow, or they simply forget to
save. Reminders that bring savings goals to the “top of mind” are a low-cost way to address
these barriers and help clients reach their savings goals.

https://poverty-action.org/sites/default/files/publications/Top%20of%20Mind.pdf


This brief is part of IPA’s Nudges for Financial Health series, which is available as a combined
booklet here. The other briefs in the series can be downloaded individually: The Power of
Doing Nothing, Count on Commitment.
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